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MINUTES 
 

Community Center Complex Advisory Board 
April 17, 2018 

7:30pm 
MINUTES 
Attending:  Paul, Sharon, Chris, Terry, Greg, Rob, Evenlyn, Glennanne, Sudha 
 
1.Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
2.  Approval of February 20th minutes  Motion to approve by Chris, second by Sharon 
 
3.  Patio Visit – all visited the patio and agreed it was a great place to rent for a party or meeting 
 
4.  Staff Report. 
 a. Entrance Sign – tabled discussion for now 
 b. BCA Grant- UMPR and UMSSC – grants submitted.  Will find out May 17  UMSCC 
grant was for computers, scooters and cultural trips 
 c. Lower Level Renovation – 2 issues (floor has been replaced and AV equipment is 
ready but waiting for locks on doors to be fixed)  Waiting for certificate of occupancy from the 
Township.  
 d. UMT Foundation – providing 10 families with memberships, social worker has just 
started identifying and interviewing potential families 
 e. Passholder Update 
  1. total passholders as of 4/15 = 2151 members inclusive of  430  new members 
(since 1/1/18) 
  2. charter renewal – 60%, which is what we expected 
 f. Backlighting of sign – for sign above entrance: to consider cascading lights like in Spin 
studio (don’t  know cost yet) or backlighting each letter with full range of color and 
photosensitive ($7500).  Not in current budget 
 g. Corporate outreach - Gerri working on this.  GeoBlue came for a tour as did UGI.  
Also relationship with UMASD (12 members already)  Doing a fair at GeoBlue on Thursday 
 h. Joint Meeting 5/10  - reviewed slide presentation, Glennanne and Sudha to fill in with 
PHOTOS!!! 



 i. Roof- BOS approved Hal Lichtman can develop an RFP and bid the project 
 
5. Board of Supervisors Liaison Report – nothing additional to report 
 
6. Park and Recreation Advisory Board Liaison Report –  

• Rotary club sponsoring 80 trees at Bob White Park on Earth Day.  Volunteers needed.   
• Crow Creek trail design – will stretch from Walker Park to UMCC 
• 7 playground renovations for this year approved 
• Community garden – land has been leveled.  There is a lottery for plots (60 available) 

 
7. Senior Center Representative Liaison Report 

• Trying to get some of the existing programs from morning to afternoon to alleviate the 
parking issues in the morning 

• Back door buzzer will cost $1600, which is currently not in the budget.  The Board of 
Supervisors will have to approve 
 

8.  New Business. 
• Evelyn has been taking pickleball lessons!! 
• Paul and Chris accepted the KOP BID Community Outreach Award which was presented 

to the UMCC Advisory Board at a luncheon April 12. 
• Township Branding – one “brand” for the whole township – this is being discussed by the 

BOS and meetings will occur in the future 
• There seems to be a lot of trash that has collected along the wall between the pool and the 

parking lot – Glennanne to make sure staff knows to pick it up periodically.   
 
9.  Old Business 
 None offered 

 
10.  Adjournment.   8:50 pm 
 


